
 PUBLIC NOTICE
DECISIONS ON SUBMISSIONS ON VARIATION 1 TO THE PROPOSED 
CANTERBURY LAND AND WATER REGIONAL PLAN

Pursuant to Clause 10 of the First Schedule of the Resource Management Act 
1991, the Canterbury Regional Council (Environment Canterbury) gives public 
notice that it has made decisions on submissions on Variation 1 to the Proposed 
Canterbury Land and Water Regional Plan (pLWRP).
Variation 1 to the pLWRP is amended in accordance with the decisions from the 
date of this public notice. 
Any person who made a submission on Variation 1 to the pLWRP, or a 
submission on the pLWRP that was deemed to be a submission on Variation 1 
to the pLWRP, may appeal to the High Court against a decision on submissions, 
but only on a question of law. Appeals must be filed in the High Court within 15 
working days after receiving notification of the decisions on submissions.
Inspection and availability of the decisions on submissions on Variation 1 
to the pLWRP.

Copies of the decisions on submissions are available for public inspection during 
office hours at:
•	 The offices of Environment Canterbury at: 

•	 17 Gill Simpson Drive, Christchurch; 
•	 75 Church Street, Timaru; and 
•	 73 Beach Road, Kaikoura.

•	 All open public libraries in the Canterbury region; and
•	 The Environment Canterbury website: www.ecan.govt.nz/selwyn-waihora
CD copies of the decisions on submissions can be ordered at no charge 
from Customer Services, Environment Canterbury, 17 Gill Simpson Drive, 
Christchurch. These can also be downloaded free of charge from the 
Environment Canterbury website www.ecan.govt.nz/selwyn-waihora. Paper 
copies can also be requested at a cost as per the Annual Plan 2013/2014. 
For any other enquires please contact Customer Services; Christchurch 
03 365 3828 or Freephone 0800 324 636.
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